Dear Friends,

Because of your enthusiasm and continuing supnort, the Jewish-
Christian Dialogue of lMobile is now entering its third vyear,
"That's mere, this year nromises to be even more excitineg and re-
warding than the previous two yvears. Plans are underway for

the 1977-78 series of dialogues which will bezin with a general
cet-tomether on October 16th at 7:30 PV sharp, followed by five
regular sessions scheduled for Wovember 16th, January 19th,
February 16th, l'arch 5th and April 6th.

You will recall that at a special merting subsequent to last
year's dialogues we decided to adopt a new and different format.
ie are indeed hapny and proud to announce that we have arranged
an outstanding prosram consisting of six sneakers who will be
presenting a snecific tonic at each of our dialogue sessions.
'Te will than have time for questions after each presentation
after which the dialogue will ensue in small groups of eight

to ten people., All of the mertings this year will be held at
the 3nringhill Avenue Temple beginning at precisely 7:30 PV,
Please be on time. The complete schedule and 1.ist of topics

is included below,

Once again this year we are asking for your kind cooneration.
The information requestrd below is absolutely easential to the
Planning Committer., Te are looking Torward to seeing all of
You amain this vear. ‘e welcome also those of vou who have
not been with us before, Any sugrestions you may have with
regard to the NDialosue are certainly welcome. Thank you for
your nromptnes: in resnonding to this letter.

Shalom/Peace

Isabel Siegal ¢
Yary Filben



